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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 10:31 AM
To: 'Dawn Barrett'
Subject: RE: Docket 150187-PU

Good morning, 
 
We have received your updated email address and we will update your contact information in our 
system. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
 
From: Dawn Barrett [mailto:Dawn.Barrett@leesburgflorida.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 10:29 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 150187-PU 
 
This response is at your request to update your records.  The correct email for the City of Leesburg gas director is 
jack.rogers@leesburgflorida.gov. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Gas Department at 352-728-9871 if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dawn Barrett 
 
 

 
Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from government officials 
regarding government business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
Think before you print. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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